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Food Pantry 
1st and 3rd Saturday 10 am-12 pm
SEPT 2 – Labor Day - CLOSED
SEPT 4 - Planning and Zoning Meeting 5:30pm
SEPT 9 – Council Meeting 5:00 pm
SEPT 11 – Chamber of Commerce Meeting 6:00pm
SEPT 15 – Utility Bill Due Date
SEPT 23 – Council Meeting 5:00 p.m.

Call the City office today to
get setup with Paperless

Billing and Automatic
Payment of your Utility Bill!

Hartington Dayz 2024 is in the books!
A HUGE  Thank You  to each and
every volunteer, there is no way this
event is even possible without you.
We can’t wait to see what next years
Hartington Dayz will consist of. 
If you have any ideas or would like to
volunteer, please reach out to  a  
Chamber member or come to a
meeting.

The owner of the Skylon Ballroom and The City of Hartington have come up with a plan to
save the Skylon Ballroom and make sure that Hartington has a community event center as
well. The city's plans for a private-public partnership of the Skylon so it can be better used as a
community event center. The owner of Skylon Ballroom has agreed to move and update the
facility at his own expense. Thank you to the generosity of a few people for the possibility of
preserving a new and improved Skylon event center in a new location. The city will then
purchase the Skylon over a seven-year period. The new community event center could be
opened by late fall or early winter of 2025.
The City of Hartington council members are anticipating another Town Hall meeting
sometime in September to further explain the project more to local residents.

After a great summer, school is back in
session please be mindful of kids crossing

intersections and please keep your
sidewalks clear.   

Happy Back to School! 

CITY OFFICES WILL BE CLOSED
SEPTEMBER 2ND, RESIDENTAL

GARBAGE ROUTES WILL BE
ONE DAY LATE. PLEASE PLAN
ACCORDINGLY. THANK YOU

Skylon Ballroom, to be
the NEW Hartington
Community Event

Center

https://ci.hartington.ne.us/ 107 W State St / (402) 254-6353

Auditorium News

Memberships can be renewed beginning
September 3rd. Key fob agreements will
be available for individuals and families at
the city office.  
ALL coaches, for any sport activity  please
contact the City Office FIRST to make
arrangements.
As a reminder the Key Fob is for your own
personal use, you cannot open the facility
door to anyone and you should leave the
building in the condition you found it.
Key Fob access will be terminated due to
any misuse or vandalism.

August 2, 2025



Transfer Station Hours
Tuesday - Friday

10:00 a.m. - 2:00 p.m.
Saturday

8:00 a.m. - 12:00 p.m.
Sunday and Monday 

CLOSED

https://www.facebook.com/
HartingtonNebraska

It is unlawful for any person under
the age of nineteen (19) years to
loiter, wander, stroll, or play in or
upon the public streets, sidewalks,
highways, roads, alleys, parks, public
places and public buildings, vacant
lots or other unsupervised places, or
to ride in or upon, drive, or otherwise
operate any automobile, bicycle, or
other vehicle upon the streets, alleys,
or other public places of the City,
between the hours of (12:00)
Midnight and (5:00) A.M. except on
Friday and Saturday, when the
curfew hours is from  (1:00) A.M. to
(5:00) A.M.. Curfew hours are not
applicable if such minor person is
accompanied by an adult parent,
guardian, or legal custodian.
(Ordinance § 10-203)

With area schools starting, the Cedar
County Sheriff’s Office would like to
remind motorists that you MUST STOP
when a school bus is stopped, stop signal
arm extended, and the flashing red signals
are turned on. Failure to do so is not only
illegal but it also puts our youth in danger.

Reminder from the
Cedar County
Sheriff’s Office

A motion was made on Monday August 12th  to
approve the bid portfolio for the City Shop to be
released to the public.  
Bids for the project will be due back to the city
by September 6th, then at the September 9th
council meeting, council will vote on which
company will complete the project. The city is
hoping to move forward to try and secure
cement and dirt work this fall. 

City Shop Update
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It shall be the duty of every owner of real estate in the City to keep that real estate free of public
nuisances. The city superintendent shall document the nuisance by photographing, then the City shall
give notice to abate the nuisance to each owner, by personal service or certified mail. Such notice shall
contain a copy of the photograph of the nuisance, a copy of this ordinance, instructions on abatement
of the nuisance, time in which such abatement shall take place, and possible penalties for failure to
abate. However, if notice cannot be given via personal service or certified mail with reasonable
diligence, the City shall give notice to abate and remove such nuisance to each owner by leaving and
posting the notice on the premises or by publication for one (1) week in some newspaper printed in
Cedar County, Nebraska. 
Within five (5) business days after receipt of such notice the owner of such nuisance, may request a
hearing with the City to appeal the order to abate or remove the nuisance by filing a written appeal
with the office of the City Clerk. The Mayor shall render a decision on the appeal within five (5) business
days after the conclusion of the hearing. If no appeal is taken within ten (10) days of the Mayor's
decision, the owner shall promptly comply with the notice to abate. If within ten (10) day the owner
fails to comply with the order to abate and remove the nuisance, charges to be filed against the owner
of the premises for maintenance of a nuisance.  To read the full Ordinance No. 905 go to
https://ci.hartington.ne.us/. 

https://ci.hartington.ne.us/ 107 W State St / (402) 254-6353

ORDINANCE No. 905, updating sections 7-201
through 7-207. Public Nuisances including
dead trees, tires, and abandoned vehicles.

https://www.facebook.com/HartingtonNebraska
https://www.facebook.com/HartingtonNebraska

